
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Advisory Notice 

June 10th, 2020 

69th Street SW Realignment  
  

 

Location: 69th Street SW between Springbank Blvd and Highway 8  

 

Impacts: Traffic will be reduced to single lane in each direction  

 

Reason: Allow KGL to continue with new infrastructure construction for the SWCRR Project. KGL will be 
reconstructing the northbound and southbound 69th Street SW roadway alignments and continuing work on the 
permanent connection to westbound Highway 8.  

 

Implementation Date: Sunday, June 14, 2020 
 
Speed limit:  50km/hr 

 

Other information: N/A  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For your safety, please obey all construction signs when travelling through the area. KGL Constructors would like to 
thank you for your patience during this construction period. 

 
403-212-0565 

info@SWCRRproject.com 
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	Speed limit:  N/A

